
WELCOME BACK 

CAPELLA HOUSE
NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents and Carers,

I’m Philip - the new assistant 
head at Secondary.

I’ve had a great first 2 weeks here, settling in and
getting to know all of the pupils.

I am very thrilled to join Capella House School,
and am looking forward to building strong
relationships with you all over the next few years
during your child’s time here. You can be assured
that I will work tirelessly to ensure that our
students- your children-, grow and learn in a
nurturing environment that allows each of them
to reach their full potential. 

Philip John

INTRODUCING… 

REMINDERS

PHILIP JOHN

All lunch payments are to be made
through Arbor
3rd of October at Primary, Flu nasal
immunisation. 
5th of October at Secondary, Flu
Immunisation.
Learning with parents reading log will
be live from Monday. Please we
encourage you to start using it at home. 

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a fantastic start to the term across both sites with all of our
pupils settling really well. Seeing how our new pupils got over their initial
nerves and approached everything with a smile and enthusiasm has been
great. 
As I am sure you are aware, Lynn is still off work and while we have tried to
cover with an agency admin or in-house, it has proved a challenge, please
rest assured that both myself and the Trust are working hard to ensure
that any disruptions are minimised and a long term solution is put into
place as soon as possible.   

I look forward to catching up with you all over the coming weeks .

Kind Regards 

Dominic 

Secondary pupils have settled well into the new
school year! Here are a selection of photos
from pupils taking part in various form time

activities!



 

CAPELLA HOUSE

Our new enrichment schedule is in full swing at
Capella Secondary. Students now attend the same

enrichment every day to facilitate long term projects like
the amazing sewing crafts below. 

Enrichments this half term include:
-Sewing, Drama, Invasion games, Gardening, Strength

With booster groups in English and Maths for our KS4
learners on Wednesdays.

Attention Primary parents!!

At Primary all our pupils have
settled down very well. Our  

younger pupils are now
engaging well in group

sessions. In their
Communication session this

week, they have been reading
and acting out a story.


